NOVEMBER TRANSIT NEWS

| HOPE EVERYONE HAD A GOOD THANKSGIVING DAY AND HOPE -
FULLY YOU USED THE YCAT BUSES TO DO YOUR BLACK FRIDAY
SHOPPING! YCAT ALSO HAS A MORE USER FRIENDLY WEBSITE.
YOU CAN DOWNLOAD THEIR APPLICATION TO YOUR TABLET OR
SMARTPHONE. ONCE THIS IS DONE YOU CAN ACCESS THEIR WEB-
SITE FOR ALL BUS INFORMATION! THIS APPLICATION INCREASES A
RELIABLE WAY FOR YOU TO REACH YOUR DESTINATIONS.

IT'S THE ANNUAL “STUFF THE BUS” TIME ONCE AGAIN!

YCAT AND THE YUMA COMMUNITY FOOD BANK ARE PARTNERING
TO HOLD THE ANNUAL STUFF THE BUS FOOD DRIVE TO DRIVE
AWAY HUNGER IN YUMA COUNTY. THIS BEGAN NOVEMBER 13,
2017 AND WILL END ON DECEMBER 22, 2017. WHEN YOU BRING A
NON -PERISHABLE FOOD DONATION ON THE YCAT BUS YOU GET A
FREE RIDE!

[F YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT BARBARA A.
CACHORA AT EDA 760-572-5270.

"

) ‘@i



